Art Show at Annual Sessions
Friends are invited to share their art at ILYM Annual Sessions!
We hope many Friends bring artwork to share.
Because display space is limited, and so we can organize all artwork in the best way possible, we need to know something about your piece. Use the space at the bottom of this announcement to describe its characteristics.
If it’s display requires an easel, plinth or bracing please provide it.
We hope to be able to accommodate everyone; however, the dimensions of your piece, the size, the weight or the materials may mean we aren’t able to safely display your work. If so, we will let you know right away.
We prefer to only display artwork that’s expected; last-minute submissions may be impossible to accommodate.
Please send completed form to Colleen Reardon at colrea@sbcglobal.net no later that June 1st.
Please be sure to complete the information about when you plan to arrive at Annual Sessions and when you will be leaving. This will allow us to be ready to receive your work and be sure it is returned to you when you plan to depart. 
Note: someone will be at the registration desk to receive your artwork on Wednesday between 4:30 and 6:30 and on Thursday, Friday and Saturday, between 12:30 and 1:30 and 4:30-5:30. We will be in touch with you about where you can pick up your artwork on your departure date. Art work must be picked up my noon on Sunday.

PLEASE ARRANGE SPACE TO DISPLAY MY ARTWORK
Your Name
Title of Work
Description of the piece you’d like displayed 
-Size dimensions
-Materials
-Medium
-Approximate weight
-2D or 3 -D
-Display Requirements

Arrival date/estimated time
Departure date/estimated time
